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Membership Application

Name_______________________

____________________________

Spouse’s Name_______________

____________________________

Street Address________________

____________________________

____________________________

City/State/Zip_______________

___________________________

Home Tel.___________________

Church Attending____________

___________________________

If you are making a memorial gift, 
please list the honoree.

____________________________

If you would like to join a commit-
tee, please specify below:

____________________________

___________________________

Enroll me at the following level:

    ___ Ethel Watters Scholarship Circle,  $1,000
 
    ___ Mary Jean Craig Scholarship Circle, $500

    ___ Joyce Barefoot Scholarship Circle,    $250

    ___ Partner,                                              $25+

    ___ Named Endowment Fund,         $10,000+

Make checks payable to The Union 
Auxiliary.

You may mail your gift to:
The Union Auxiliary

1050 Union University Drive
Box 1804

Jackson, TN 38305-3697

The Union Auxiliary
1050 Union University Drive
Jackson, TN  38305-3697
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Executive Committee Members

President
     Lanese Dockery		 660-2544

Vice President for Programs	
     Nelle Agee  		  660-3594

Vice President for Membership	
     Dot Leathers  		  668-5034

Corresponding Secretary and Treasurer	
     Zan Holmes  		  668-1240

Recording Secretary/Historian	
     Cindy Meredith  	 661-5202

International Students Committee
Sandra Williams, Chair  427-2450

Janette Pate, Donna Patterson,  
Sherry Caldwell, Lanese Dockery, Sue Smith, 

Melinda Jordan, Nikki Castles, Carolyn Tomlin, 
Susan Grisham, Rebecca Hodges, Marlene 

Vaughan, Mary Martin Butler, Bonnie Hadley, 
Virginia Hudson, Marketia Jenkins

Students of Missionaries Committee
Sandra Fowler, Chair  664-7096

Emily Daniel Cox, ValerieTrautman, Robbie 
Adams, Linda Grimm, Joann Breedlove, Jean 
Pinkley, Betty Rowland, Nelle Agee, Dorothy 

Goodrich, Ann Walker, Wilma Hundley, 
Virginia Dickinson, Joyce Barefoot, Penney 

Smith, Ramona Mercer, Alice Nettles, Tammy 
Ross, Kathy Tidwell, Judie Todd, Myrna 
Duffey, Marlene Vaughan, Mary Martin 

Butler, Teresa Rosson

Scholarship Committee
Louise Bentley, Chair  664-2820

Erie Kate McCord, Sandra Hathcox,  
Becky Wilson, Jessie Lee Johnson, Dee Ann 

Culbreath, Elsie Smith, Bonnie Hadley,  
Martha Brewer, Lynda Climer

Membership Committee
Dot Leathers, Chair  668-5034

Christine Menzel, Shirley Lawler, Cathey 
Jones, Katrina Bradfield

Hostess/Events Committee
Zan Holmes, Chair  668-1240

Jackie Bobbitt, Betty Rowland, Bonnie Hadley, 
Regina Smith, Belinda Moss, Sherry Caldwell, 

Wilma Hundley, Lynn Page

Publicity Committee
Melanie Rickman and Cindy Meredith,  

Co-Chairs
Ann Boston, Carolyn Tomlin, Bev Vos,  

Jane Powell

Bylaws Committee 
Lanese Dockery, Nelle Agee, Louise Bentley, 

Dee Ann Culbreath, Cindy Meredith

Union Auxiliary 
Officers and Committees

2009

Upcoming Events

Annual Fall Luncheon
Noon, Thursday, October 22, 2009 

Carl Grant Events Center
Speakers: Carolyn Tomlin & Denise George 

Tickets $12 each

Lunch and door prizes included.  
Contact Cindy Meredith at 661-5202  

for more information.

Scholarship  
Committee Meeting

10:00 am, Wednesday, May 5, 2010 
Craig Conference Room

Annual Spring Luncheon
Noon, Tuesday, April 13, 2010 

Carl Grant Events Center
Speaker to be announced 

 Lunch and door prizes will be provided.

Congratulations

Total Giving to the Union 
University Auxiliary:

$336,470.54

Attention
If you have a specific MK/
International student you want 
to adopt, please contact Cindy 
Meredith at 731-661-5202 in 
advance of the luncheon. All 
remaining students will be open for 
adoption at the luncheon.

Carolyn Tomlin
Carolyn Ross Tomlin is the author of 8 books, including More Alike 

Than Different (WMU) and co-author (with Denise George) of The Secret 
Holocaust Diaries: The Untold Story of Nonna Bannister (Tyndale House) 
and over 3,600 published magazine articles in the Christian and secular market. Carolyn is a 
frequent speaker for schools, universities, churches and civic groups. 

As a ministry of teaching others to write and publish, she is the co-founder/co-teacher 
(with Denise George) of Boot Camp for Christian Writers – a one day writing-to-publish 
seminar held throughout the United States. 

She is a graduate of Union University (BA), The University of Memphis (M.Ed) and has 
completed post graduate work. Including herself, four generations of her family are Union 
graduates—her mother, daughter and granddaughter with each one becoming teachers of children.

She is married to Dr. Matt Tomlin, a Baptist minister and Union graduate. The Tomlins 
have two adult children and 6 grandchildren.

You can contact Carolyn at www.carolyntomlin.com or carolyn.tomlin@yahoo.com.

Denise George
Denise George is author of 24 books, including: What Pastors Wish Church 

Members Knew (Zondervan); What Women Wish Pastors Knew (Zondervan); 
co-author (with Carolyn Tomlin) of The Secret Holocaust Diaries, (Tyndale 
House), etc., and more than 1500 magazine articles. Denise speaks 
worldwide to seminaries, colleges, churches, women’s retreats, libraries, civil 
clubs, etc. She is married to Dr. Timothy George, founding dean of Beeson 
Divinity School, Samford University. She teaches “The Writing Minister” (a 
semester-long, writing-to-publish class) for seminarians at Beeson Divinity 
School. She is the co-founder/co-teacher (with Carolyn Tomlin) of Boot Camp for Christian 
Writers--a one day, writing-to- publish seminar held throughout the United States.

You can contact Denise at www.authordenisegeorge.com or cdwg@aol.com

The Fenwicks
Wayne and Caryn have served together overseas in Germany since 2004. Wayne and Caryn 

work with a large immigration population found in Berlin, Germany. They were both born in 
Africa and immigrated to the USA in 1988. In 2000, they became citizens of the USA. Before 
moving to Germany, Wayne was the student minister at FBC Monroeville in Alabama. They also 
worked together at the Georgia Baptist Children’s home before they moved to Alabama. They 
were Group Leaders for teenage boys and pre-teen boys. They have two daughters, Amey and Lara.

The Schulz 
Clyde and Carol Schulz have served in Brazil since 1989. They have worked in three cities 

where Clyde has been a church planter and has taught evangelism/church planting to lay 
workers at a local Bible Institute. He also taught missions and evangelism at the seminary in 
Belém, where they presently live. Carol enjoys discipling young people, teaching EFL classes 
and Bible to children in public schools. They have four grown children, three of which 
graduated from Union: Christina, Carl, and Catherine. 

The Tuns
Before marriage, Cornel has served in Romania for eight years and Erica served for two 

years in East Asia. Cornel holds a Master’s degree from The Master’s Seminary and is currently 
pursuing his doctorate in New Testament from Mid-America Baptist Theological Seminary. 
While in Romania, Cornel serves as a church planter and travels to several different cities to 
teach and train church planters. Cornel helped start the Romany Bible Institute for those who 
will never be able to go to seminary but need to be equipped in order to more faithfully preach 
the Word. Since serving as a journeyman in East Asia, Erica has most recently worked with 
an international student ministry at Iowa State University through her church and with Iowa 
State students in a program designed to help prepare them for missions. Cornel and Erica are 
expecting their first child in December. They will be at Union through the spring of 2010.

Union Auxiliary Awards 2009-2010 
Scholarships
The Union Auxiliary announces the following 3 recipients for the 2009-
2010 academic year. Each student will receive a five hundred dollar 
scholarship in both the fall and spring semesters. 

Hannah Brack
Hannah is a senior majoring in Social Work. She is 
very passionate about studying Social Work at Union 
and plans to continue her education at the graduate 
level. Because of Christ’s work in her life, she dreams 
of pursuing justice through international social work. 
Being exposed to different cultures (Cambodia, 

Nicaragua) has helped her realize that her true home is serving the 
world’s poorest and neediest.

When not studying Hannah spends her time enjoying God’s creation, 
whether that’s people, nature or art. She values family and realizes the 
importance of true connection and relationship with people. She is so 
appreciative for Christ’s love demonstrated through her parents in their 
willingness and dedication to her future. 

Jesse Daigle
Jesse is a senior from Middlebury, CT. He is majoring 
in Biology with a minor in Chemistry. Jesse is still 
undecided about his future plans. He does not know 
what God has planned for his life, but he does want to 
follow wherever God leads and be in His service. Jesse 
truly believes this scholarship is a direct answer to his 

prayer of wanting God to show him His will. Some of his hobbies include 
playing table tennis, hiking, wiffleball, baseball, and other sports.

Hannah Gregory
Hannah is a senior, majoring in Nursing with plans 
of later working toward becoming a family nurse 
practitioner. She is from Jackson and is involved in 
Sunday School teaching, coaching a Junior Bible 
Quiz team, singing, and playing the piano.

Hannah is involved in the Student Nurses’ Association at Union. Her 
desire in life is to be a help and make a difference in the lives of those 
who are sick and in need.
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